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21 October 2022
Environment 									 
East Lothian Council
John Muir House
Brewery Park
Haddington
EH41 3HA

Email environment@eastlothian.gov.uk

Dear Sirs

Change of use of flat to short term holiday let (Retrospective) 
The Leveret High Street Aberlady East Lothian EH32 0RA
Ref. No: 23/01256/P

[bookmark: _Hlk16413715]The Gullane Area Community Council submits the following response to the above application for planning permission. The subjects lie wholly within our community council area.
We note that the holiday let is for typical Airbnb type use. The general location is busy and often short of available parking. The entry to the property shares an entry with others, potentially giving rise to unwelcome disturbance. The applicant states that with the use of a bed-settee in the lounge it can accommodate 4 adults. This number seems too large for the available accommodation.

[bookmark: _GoBack]On the combination of all of the above we ask the Council to reject the application.

Martin White
Community Councillor and Planning Spokesperson
For and on behalf of Gullane Area Community Council
Email martiniwhiter26@gmail.com
Telephone 01620 842103
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